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Dear Parents, Friends and Students, 

Congratulations to all students who participated in the Cumnock Fun Day. Our infants astudents enjoyed 

the tabloid games whilst our primary students and 8 year olds competed in track and field events. Spring 

Hill P.S won the Covid Cup! It was a fantastic day with all our students demonstrating great sportsmanship, 

determination and talent, we were all exhausted by the end of the day! 

Than kyou to Cumnock Public School students, staff  and the P&C. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Road Safety- Parking 

All school staff are now parking opposite the school to encourage all parents the opportunity to “kiss & 

drop”. We ask that all parents abide by the 40km speed limit at school drop off and pick up as there are 

quite a few students crossing the road at the front of the school.  
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No hot lunches! 

This term we will not be offering the pie oven to heat up lunches, instead students are able to bring salads, 

wraps etc and use the fridge in trhe Kids Kitchen to keep their food refridgerated. 

NO HAT NO PLAY  
As we are heading into the warmer weather all students must wear a hat during recess and lunch. Students 
without a hat will be playing in the shade. School hats are available for purchase from the school office for 
$10. School hats with a broad brim meet all DET and sun safe requirements, baseball hats do not. 
Sunscreen will be available at the school for student and staff use. 
Friday Swimming- Every Friday during term 4. 
Students definitly made a huge splash for the start of Term 4 swimming. Grading has now been completed 

with all students being allocated to groups according to the levels of ability and confidence. 

Please remember all students need to have their own goggles and pick up is at 3:00pm. 

School Captain Speeches 

School Captain speeches will be conducted on Tuesday 1st December. All students currently in Year 5 are 

invited to write their own speech about why they would lie to be a school leader for 2021. All students and 

staff vote and badges are presented at out End of Year Presentation morning. Students are asked not to 

disclose who they voted for to ensure no-one is hurt and voting remains confidential. 

End of Year Presentation 

Unfortuntely due to Covid-19 restrictions we will not be able to have our normal end of year presentation 

night so instead our presentation will be held on Thursday 10th of December at 9:30am at school. We will 

be doing the presentation on the verandah of the hall which will give parents the opportunity to watch from 

outside the school fence.  

2021 Transition Program 

Unfortuntely due to low numbers we will not be running the Spring Hill Transition program for 2021. Please 

seek alternative care on these days. 

Halloween Day- Thursday 29th October 2020 

Last Friday a note was sent home with students about our  

Halloween Fun Day that will be happeneing this week.  

On Thursday, 29th October, students are invited to dress up in school   

 appropriate Halloween costumes. If students do not wish to dress up 

 in costume they are asked to wear school uniform. After recess 

 students will be participarting in a variety of Halloween cooking, games  

and craft activities. After lunch we will also be having a Halloween  

scavenger hunt! Make sure your child is wearing warm clothes as well as  

their costume as it is meant to be quite chilly. There is no cost involved in 

 participating in the day and students only need to be dropped off and 

 picked up at the normal times. It should be a wonderful day! 

 Iceblocks 

We will begin selling ice blocks on Monday to  

Thursday at lunch time. All money raised will go  

towards new library books for 2021. Ice blocks  

will be 50c each. Please bring the money in each day  

if your child would like to purchase an ice block.  

Our Year 6 leaders will be running this initiative. 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

STEAM Rollercoasters! 

This term for STEAM students in Years 3-6 are learning about rollercoasters. Students have designed 2D 

artworks followed by 3D models. We had a fantastic afternoon building hills for our rollercoaster and testing 

which hill needs to be the tallest to ensure there is enough speed for the marble to travel the whole length 

of the coaster. This week we will be investigating loops! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Calendar Dates 

Wednesday 4th of November – Small Schools Mixed Cricket Competition Primary 

Tuesday 10th of November – Western Schools Touch Football Gala Day  Primary 

 

Monday-              Primary Library Day 

                             Primary Homework due (fortnightly) 

Tuesday-             History Primary/Infants 

                             Robotics Primary group 

Wednesday-        4 C’s  

                             Casual Clothes 

Thursday-           Infants Library – Science Primary 

Friday-                 Infants Homework Due (weekly) 

                            STEAM Primary 

                            Swimming every Friday 

 

Term 4 dates to remember 



 
 
 
 
 
 

Merit Awards 

 

Miss Cornish 

Dusty Bennett- Student of the Week 

Scott Heaton- Merit 

Connor Hambly- Merit 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Nagle Classroom 

Chloe Thompson- Student of the Week 

Hannah McKenzie- Merit 

 

 

Mrs McAnulty 

Carter Grace- Student of the Week 

Joe Wiegold- Student of the Week 

Drew Carslake- Merit 

Callum Zelukovic- Merit 

Mollie Evans- Merit 

Lily Nicholson- Love- Merit 

Bridie Hammonds- Swimming 

 

Yr 6 Awards  

Drew Carslake 

Callum Zelukovic 

George Higgins 

Noah Evans 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

Fruit salad parfaits  

0.5 serves of fruit in each serve  
 

 Preparation time: 5 minutes 

Serves: 4 

 0.5 serves of fruit per serve 

Diet and Allergies: 

Nut Free, Vegetarian 

Ingredients  

400g natural Greek yoghurt, reduced fat 
2 tbsp honey 
1 tsp vanilla extract 
1 cup granola or toasted muesli 
1 400g can fruit salad in natural juice (drained) 

Method  

In a medium bowl, add the yogurt, honey and vanilla. Whisk to combine. 

Assemble your parfaits in glasses or glass jars in the following order: 

1 tbsp granola, 2 tbsp fruit, 2 tbsp yogurt. Repeat until the glass is full. Finish with yogurt, fruit and 
granola on top. 

 

https://healthylunchbox.com.au/diet/nut-free/
https://healthylunchbox.com.au/diet/vegetarian/
https://healthylunchbox.com.au/recipes/toasted-muesli/

